
NYN Alateen Coordinator Report for March 24, 2018 AWSC 

   Since Jan. 1 I have been in phone or email  contact with several NYN servants and Alateen  

sponsors.  On Feb. 10   I participated in WSO's Web Conference Call.  Sue and Sergio presented 

a power point which included: communications procedures; role of coordinator; training 

material; and other service tools.     

On Mar. 10 Walt arranged a conference call to update Alateen Guidelines.  Walt, Mary  

Beth, Leslie and I finished up the minimum requirements for becoming an AMIAS and for 

Alateen participation in other conventions. These changes will be put before the Spring assembly 

for a vote.  We also discussed the recommendation that NYN purchase sexual 

misconduct insurance.  Doing so will greatly reduce the cost of background checks.                      

               Since last fall one new Alateen group has been registered. Its name is "Southtowns 

Hope 4 Teens Alateen and it meets at 10 AM on Sat. in Hamburg.       

 I am now preparing for another Web Conference Call with WSO personnel.  It is 

scheduled for1PM on Sat. Mar. 17.  The subject is AMIAS recertification.                                      

                                                                                                                            Sandy A.   

 


